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our future

October 13, 2023

Dear OPS Families,

Halloween is an exciting day for our community. Please note the following information about Oradell Public
School’s 2023-24 Halloween celebration:

There will be one lunch period on Tuesday, October 31, 2023, from 11:15 AM until 12:45 PM.

e Students may stay in school for lunch, recess, and dress in their Halloween costumes. If families prefer,
students may return home for lunch and change into their costumes. Students must be picked up at
11:15 AM and dropped off at 12:45 PM at their assigned grade-level door.

e Please fill out_this online form by Thursday, October 27, 2022. One form needs to be filled out per

child. This online form will act as signing your child out of school. For this day only, your child will go
straight to their classroom after lunc, where they will be signed back in during attendance.

e Students who leave at lunch cannot go downtown without an adult. Non-visual handoff students may
walk home. Thank you to the Oradell Police Department for providing crossing guards at all four posts on
Prospect Ave and at Lamonica Ave and Church St.

e Students who leave at lunch should keep all backpacks and school supplies at home to make for a
simpler dismissal.

® The OPS Halloween Parade will be held at 2:15 PM on Memorial Field. Families and guests are welcome
to watch the students in grades Pre-K-6 parade. We ask those in attendance to stay behind the parade
perimeter.

e Students will be dismissed after the parade at 3 PM at their usual location.

Class parents should contact their teacher for the time and location of the class parties.

e All visitors must enter the school through the Main Entrance and sign in. Only visitors who have a
preapproved reason for visitation will be admitted. In addition, all visitors must be recognizable (i.e., no
masks or make-up that will prevent easy identification) and present proper identification if requested.

® As in the past, we request that you not dress your children in gruesome or gory costumes. Such
costumes are unnerving to our younger students. Children may not carry toy guns, weapons, etc.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,
The OPS Administrative Team

C: Ms. Megan Bozios, Superintendent
Oradell Police Department


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScn0R-PaxJ_tS6_Ar_ctAdXdInQvlvyzGGlK5WbnzaLko3Sdg/viewform?usp=sf_link

